
October 2, 2016 

 

 

SCHOOL EVENTS 

Hey kids, If you would like for your children’s pastors, Danna & 

Gary Edwards, or your youth pastors, Jodie & Mark James, to 

come to your band or athletic events be sure to give them a 

copy of your schedules so they will know where to go and when. 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

There will be a Bible study this  

coming Thursday, October 6, at 7:00 

PM for all the ladies. If you have any 

questions contact Anna Springer. 

PASTOR’S PRAYER PARTNERS 

Come join our prayer partners every Monday 

evening at 7 PM!  If you have a prayer request 

there are request cards on the desk in the foyer. 

Drop it off in the box beside the cards. These requests 

are prayed for daily by the prayer partners. See Bill or  

Jo Abbott if you have any questions. 

CHOIR 

We have room for you in the choir! Come 

and meet with us at 4:30 on Sundays for 

choir practice. For more information see one 

of the choir members or Cindy Willeford. 

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 

National Night Out In Lakeside. The Tarrant 

County Sheriff’s office and the Town of Lakeside 

are hosting National Night Out on Tuesday,       

October 4, 2016, at 9830 Confederate Park Road 

(Lakeside Town Hall) from 6:00 to 8:00 pm.  

This annual event brings the Town together and 

builds stronger bonds within the community.  It is an opportunity for vari-

ous civic departments and organizations to better inform residents about 

their services.  Planned actives include:  Tarrant County Sheriff’s office  

Personnel and Vehicles, Lakeside Police Department Personnel and  

Vehicles, Lake Worth Fire Department Personnel and Vehicles, Children’s 

Play Area, Games and Prizes, Free Food and Drinks. There will be exciting 

activities for all ages.    

PASTOR’S COUNCIL MEETING 

All council members are encouraged to  

attend the meeting on Tuesday, October 

11, at 7 PM. If you have any questions 

contact Pastor Smith or Kathy DeTray.  

TRAILBLAZERS 

On Friday, October 14, those ages 55 and 

up will be meeting in the gym for a time of 

food and fellowship. For more information 

contact Ruth Mauldin. 

Help Needed!!! 

It’s that time again! 

Fall Festival is just around the corner and we 

are in need of candy and giveaway donations. 

Our Fall Festival will be on Sunday ,  

October 30, from 6-8 pm.  

There is a donation box in the foyer for your  

donated candy. We’ll also need volunteers to help in the 

booths. Pam Murphy has coupons to share to help toward 

buying candy.  

See Danna or Gary Edwards if you have  

any questions. 

WELCOME 

We would like to extend a heartfelt and  

sincere welcome to all who are here with 

us today. We trust that the message today 

will uplift and encourage you as we share together in  

fellowship. May your burdens be lifted, may you feel  

comforted and as the Lord reveals His plan and purpose in  

your lives, may you be inspired and encouraged.  


